## Hardeman County Appraisal District Russell Griffin, Deputy Chief Appraiser P.O. Box 388 Quanah, TX. 79252

Phone (940)663-2532 Fax (940)663-6490 Email: russell.griffin@gisd.net

April 29, 2019

Ms. Jana Brandon Director of Finance Quanah ISD P. O. Box 150 Quanah, TX 79252

Dear Ms. Brandon:

State Law requires the Chief Appraiser to provide you with a certified estimate of values for your tax unit before May 1. This is difficult because business personal property rendition deadlines have not passed as well as the appeals process has not yet begun. Due to the significant changes made this year as appraisers inspected the rural areas of the county, we do expect a significant number of appeals. Subject to those situations, I hereby certify the following values are on the appraisal roll on April 29, 2019.

Local Values	\$96,302,370
Minerals and Utilities	\$207,997,900
Total Taxable Value	\$304,300,270

Freeze Adjusted Taxable Value	\$297,378,652
Frozen Tax Levy	\$46,441.70

Certified on this the 29<sup>th</sup> day of April, 2019

Richard Petree, Interim Chief Appraiser

ichard Oction